
                                                                                                                                                
 
 
 
 
 
PARENTS INTRESTED IN THEIR CHILD PLAYING  ST. JAMES LACROSSE  (open to 5th, 

6th, 7th and 8th grade girls)  THIS  SPRING ARE ASKED TO ATTEND AN 

ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING ON  MONDAY ,   JANUARY 6TH 2014   AT  7PM  IN 

THE ST. JAMES CAFETERIA.  THE PROGRAM'S EXISTENCE WILL REQUIRE PARENT 

INVOLMENT.  IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND, PLEASE CALL TONY FLEGO AT 

732-757-7601. 


